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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

4-09-21

STREET CLOSURE & CRANE LIFT Monday thru Friday April 26™-30* 2021
400-429 W. BELMONT AVE.

To the Residents of the 44th Ward in the vicinity of 400-429 W. Belmont Ave.

Please be advised that East and west bound traffic will be closed between N. Hudson Ave
and N. Sheridan Rd. Monday thru Friday April 26" to April 30" between the hours of
9am and 4pm for a crane lift. Local traffic will be maintained between Hudson and
Broadway.

Buses 77, 151 and 156 will not be permitted down Belmont Ave. during this week. CTA will post
Customer Alerts at the affected bus stop to inform customers of the detour.

Access in and out of 3200 N. Lake Shore Drive and 420 W. Belmont Ave. Parking Garage will be
maintained during the closure. Residents at will be able to exit and enter their Parking Garages
with the use of Flaggers.

Please note that No Parking signs will be posted on the North & South side of Belmont Ave.,
between Hudson Ave. & Sheridan Rd. and No Parking will be enforced from 9am to 4pm each
day. The crane will be removed each night. Belmont will be open to all traffic from 4:00 p.m. to
9:00 a.m. each day after the crane has left.

Pedestrian access on the South side of Belmont Ave. between Hudson Ave. and N. Sheridan Road
will be restricted for the safety of all.

On behalf LaGrange Crane, we thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Jeff Hejna
Project Manager
LaGrange Crane Services, Inc.



